


 

 Ref: 22OIA1772 

[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

Publishing of OIA response  

Finally, please note that Inland Revenue regularly publishes responses to requests 
that may be of interest to the wider public on its website. Your personal details or any 
information that would identify you will be removed prior to it being published. 

Thank you again for your request.  

 
Yours sincerely  

Sue Gillies 
Customer Segment Lead, Families 




